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To: employees@cnu.edu

Dear CNU Community,

It is with sadness to share the news of the passing of one of our family. Robert
"Beau" Wilkinson, a carpenter/painter in the Plant Operations Department passed
away over the weekend. He was part of the CNU family for nine years. Beau
spent many years in the construction industry, and was also a veteran of the Coast
Guard Reserve, before coming to CNU. He will be missed.
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